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Zimbra mross@psd.ms

Re: Letter from Parent - Gautier High

From : Dr. Melynda Ross <mross@psd.ms> Thu, May 23, 2013 07:07 PM
Subject : Re: Letter from Parent - Gautier High
To : terrimoore027@aol.com

Thank you much! It is awesome that you took the time to do this. (And, I love Dillon;
I'm glad I am doing him some good!)

Soli Deo Gloria!
(Sent from my iPhone.)

On May 23, 2013, at 5:44 PM, terrimoore027@aol.com wrote:

Good Afternoon,
I am writing this letter in recognition of one of your teachers at Gautier High. I feel it
is only fair to inform you of the great job she has been doing.

My son is Dillon Moore, he is in the 1 lth grade at Gautier High. Dillon has taken the
ACT test three times already. He made a 24 in science on the ACT in June of 2012;
then, in December of 2012, he made a 21 in science. Dillon loves science, and I was
hoping for a better score. In April 2013, four months after he took the December
ACT, his score in Science went from the 21 to a 30. His total ACT score went from
a 25 to a 28. I told my son how proud we were of him. He said that one of his
teachers was part of the reason for his raised ACT score in Science.

I just wanted to write this note in appreciation to that teacher, his Chemistry teacher,
Doctor Melynda Ross. I know that schools are all about getting your numbers up. |
am also hoping for the same thing.

I have never met or talked to Dr. Ross, but I listen to my son and watch his scores.
His numbers said it all.

Dillon’s overall score on the ACT is a 28 right now, and I’m still hoping for a higher
grade. I did read a newsletter that the school system sent out a few months back
saying they are looking and hiring the best teachers in the state. Looks like you
have been doing a Great Job already. Again I would like to thank Dr. Ross. I feel
that letting the teachers know that we, the parents, see the great job they are doing is
important. [ am sure this will encourage them more next year.
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